
Working with the Lord
Commit thy works unto the Lord,  

and thy thoughts shall be established.
—Proverbs 16:3, KJV

As I write this newsletter, the hymn “Work for the 
night is coming” keeps playing over in my mind.

Work, for the night is coming,
Work through the sunny noon;
Fill brightest hours with labor,

Rest comes sure and soon.
*Give every flying minute,
Something to keep in store;

Work, for the night is coming,
When man works no more. (verse 2)

At Adventist World Aviation (AWA), we always need 
dedicated missionaries, mission pilots and project 
managers for our projects. While our prayers for workers 
for the mission field have been answered, the need is 
ongoing.  Missionaries serve and their time to return 
home comes then new missionaries respond to the call. 
Truly the fields are ripe for harvest, but the workers are 
few. Matthew 9:37 

AWA has faced many challenges in recent years. One 
example is the challenge of global travel restrictions being 
put in place due to the Covid19 pandemic. Thankfully 
we were still able to travel as essential workers.

In Canada -
We began last fall with a visit to Sioux Lookout, 

Ontario, to formalize the mission project with President 
Edward Mansfield, the staff of the Ontario Conference 
and Pastor Garth Geddes. Pastor Geddes joined the 
project as the new Sioux Lookout Project Manager.
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Dear AWA Family and Friends,
A special thanks to all who 

have been actively partnering with 
us through prayers and financial 
support. “Hold thou me up, and I 
shall be safe: and I will have respect 
unto thy statutes continually”.   
Ps 119:117

Many times in aviation we are 
thankful for what does not happen.  
Recently we had an experience 
wherein we could see the Lord’s 
hand of protection.  

We had been requested to fly 
the Regional Chairperson and two 
other passengers from the village 
of Baramita back to our home base, 
Mabaruma.  Although the flight 
was a little delayed due to weather, 
I (Darren) met the officials there, 
and we prepared for departure.  
Holding the brakes, I pushed in the 
throttle for take-off from Baramita.  
The engine reached full power and 
I released the brakes and headed 
down the runway.  On performing 

the pre-landing checks I noticed 
nothing amiss.  It was only when 
we landed on the Mabaruma 
runway that I realized my right 
brake was not working.  Since the 
brakes also affect steering, it was a 
struggle to keep the plane centered 
on the runway with only one brake 
working.  I was praying we could 
stop in time.  The short tar strip 
sped by beneath us as we saw the 
end drawing closer.  I couldn’t use 
the full braking capacity of the left. 
I was still going too fast.  There was 
only one other thing I could do.  As 
we went off the end of the runway 
and onto the short section of grass 
I lifted my right foot (which was 
helping with the steering) while 
pressing my left foot to the floor, 
and applied full left brake, which 
swung the plane around 180 
degrees.  Thankfully we weren’t 
going too fast for this.  I taxied 
over to the hangar and as I did 
so, the Chairperson commented, 

“The Lord is merciful!”  I agreed.  
Conditions on the runway could 
have been far less favourable.  One 
look at the leaking hydraulic fluid 
revealed the cause.  I was able 
to locate the crack the next day.  
Thankfully, I had a similar piece 
of aluminum piping on hand and 
could replace the section within a 
couple of hours.   

A few days later we were 
requested to fly a patient to 
Bemichi, a village about halfway 
between Mabaruma and the capital.  
When I met the man I learned 
that he had just had surgery.  His 
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We met with Brian Koldyk, chief pilot for the Cessna 
185 on floats. We are thankful that he has been active 
in maintaining the aircraft over the winter months. 
A second pilot, Bastien Ding, joined the mission 
work. Both are set to fly into the local communities; 
with flights for emergency evacuation, medical and 
spiritual outreach. 

In Nicaragua -
The Fix family fulfilled a pre-deployment trip 

for three months at the beginning of this year. We 
departed as a group in January and while in Nicaragua 
we met with the Conference President, Jose Gabriel 
Gamez. We also met with local aviation authorities to 
obtain permission to fly our service missions. 

President Jose Gabriel Gamez gave us a 
recommendation to ask Cesar Gonzales, of the local 
Nicaragua Hope Radio, to act as our translator/ 
driver. We were very impressed with his knowledge 
of the region and asked him to become the assistant 
project manager.

Cezar has desires to fly as an in-country mission 
pilot. We will do our best to ensure funds for him 
to achieve that with a Nicaraguan aviation training 
organization.

Finally, in April, we left the care and security of 
the mission base operations with our long time day 
worker, Ervin. He has been with the AWA project 
for over 12 years. Effrien and Mary Moses joined 
the team as night security. We are glad to be able to 
employ local community members who have a desire 
to work with the Lord.

Thank you for praying and donating for the needs 
of these projects. 

Moving ahead, it is time for us to focus again in 
Canada and Sioux Lookout, Ontario.

Please pray and help with the ongoing needs:

-	 Support for the Sioux Lookout Project 
operational costs.

-	 Assistance for funding a Nicaraguan 
Conference Pastor for the La Tronquera 
area who will continue with the 
established Bible studies and outreach in 
the local Miskito community. 

-	 Missionary support and flight training 
funds for Cezar as a new mission pilot.

Thank you and God bless!

Ray and Julie Young
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